
 

 

J.B. INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY 
(UGC AUTONOMOUS) 
Examination Section 

Date: 03-07-2021 

Circular 

It is to inform all the students of (B.Tech/M.Tech/MCA/MBA) appearing for the 

Rescheduled Supplementary examinations starting from 07-07-2021, that the hall tickets can 

be downloaded from http://exams.jbiet.edu.in. Further students are informed to note that the 

hall tickets will contain old examination dates only, for the actual reschedule date you are 

advised to refer to the circular. For any queries related to hall tickets, you may send an email 

to examincharge@jbiet.edu.in.  
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